
Date: 06-09-2020 

New Blown 
-An Int’l Standard School- 

 

Notice 

Dear Guardians 

Assalamualaikum. This is to inform you that New Blown Management has 

decided to give a 50% waiver on the tuition fees of all our students from April 

to till Corona period considering the ongoing situation and our parents' 

requests. If the consequence of the Corona virus continues till December, in that 

case, the guardians who have already made the full payment of their kids from 

April to July, they will only pay the half of the December tuition fee in this year. 

However, the guardians who have not paid the dues from April to July or have 

paid partially, are especially requested to make the due payment within the 

20th September. You can make this due payment by logging into our school's 

website- www.newblown.com.bd through bkash payment method or by 

coming physically to our school and paying to account section directly.  

It is worthwhile to mention here that those guardians who have responded to 

our call by already making the due payments and helped us to take our 

educational activities ahead standing by us, we express our sincere gratitude 

and heart-felt thanks to all of them.   

Stay hale and hearty. Stay safe. 

 

Thanking you 

  

_______________ 

Md. Kamruzzaman 

Principal, New Blown 


